
Donor Hero Michael – by partner Laura Greenwood 

Michael 
Over 10 years ago my husband donated his 
organs to help save so many others lives. Every 
year we celebrate all the lives that have a second 
least on life thanks to our hero Michael. 

 

 

 

DFA have long held the view that our “Loved Ones” who have given the Gift of 
Life are Donor Heroes.   To commemorate our Donor Heroes, DFA established 
the annual Donor Heroes’ Night on the evening of 18th May, when donor families, 
recipients and their families and the community at large can acknowledge and 
celebrate all organ and tissue Donor Heroes 

  

Celebrating our 10 year anniversary 

 


